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Dear Pennsylvania HVAC Professional:

The Pennsylvania Petroleum Association (PPA) is pleased to announce the relaunch of our Upgrade & Save Western
Pennsylvania Rebate Program for 2025. Any oilheat dealer, HVAC and plumbing contractor, or homeowner can
participate. Once registered, they can offer their customers a total rebate of up to $1,000.

That's $500 for a new high-efficiency oil-fueled boiler or furnace and/or

$500 for a new aboveground heating oil storage tank. The program will run HOMEDWNER
from February 3, 2025, to December 31, 2025, or whenever funding is depleted. BEBATES
Equipment must be installed during this time period in order to be eligible for the “I) 'I'n

rebate payment. s 1 n 0 0
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This program is offered through PPA with funding from the National Oilheat Research

Alliance (NORA). Contractors with a valid PA HIC number are eligible to offer these PROGRAM LAUNCHES FEB. 3

cost savings to your customers who wish to upgrade their oilheat equipment. If you
participated in last year's program, you will automatically receive new funding

as of Feb. 3, 2025. If you have yet to take advantage of the program and wish to do WPA REBATE PROGRAM
so this year, you must register at www.UpgradeAndSaveWesternPA.com. The ;ngdﬁgﬁﬁma%%g

registration deadline is February 28, 2025.

These limited rebates are a pass-through direct to your customers — thanks to NORA
and the PPA, your customers will receive a check from NORA to offset the cost of
their upgrade. The property must be located in Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, 10 |
Butler, Clarion, Crawford, Elk, Erie, Fayette, Forest, Greene, Lawrence, Mercer,
Venango, Warren, Washington, or Westmoreland in order to be eligible for the
funding.
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Visit UpgradeAndSaveWesternPA.com for program information and registration. SCAN TO REGISTER

You can also learn more about our rebate program by attending our live training webinar on February 11, 2025.
Scan the QR code or visit UpgradeAndSaveWesternPA.com to register.

Thank you in advance for your support, please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

Jecsica Reeder

Director of Membership Programs

Pennsylvania Petroleum Association/PPATEC

jreeder@papetroleum.org ETROLEU

(717) 939-1781, ext. 104 ASSoclAYvOl
UpgradeAndSaveWesternPA.com




